Christ Church Parish Profile Update June 2022

Restoration of the Church 

An inspection by Heritage Stone Access was commissioned in 2019, following a fall of stone on to the pavement of London Road from the tower at the east end. A brief was then prepared with Craigmyle, fundraisers,  

a) for the restoration of the external fabric of the Church in accordance with the report and subsequent advice of Peter Pritchett, the Quinquennial Inspector

b) to raise the income of the Church to prevent dependence upon reserves to balance income and expenditure (annual deficit c.£30,000).   

Re (a) two grants of 80% were obtained from the Covid Recovery Fund via Historic England and the Church of England so as to complete restoration of the tower, spire and south facade.   A bid to the National Lottery Heritage Fund is about to be submitted with the aim to complete the external restoration by the 150th anniversary in 2025.

Re (b) a stewardship campaign is being prepared for June/July 2022

Church Worship

Following the first lockdown in 2020 and Government regulations, it was not possible to continue children's work on a Sunday in the crypt.   A Mass was begun, now matured into an Informal Mass at 9.30, aimed at families with children and also those less familiar with more formal Church worship.   The Solemn Mass has moved to 10.30.  
